Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

August 29, 2014
Filed via Web Portal and Overnight Courier

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Docket Nos. UG-141169 and UE-141170
Updated 2015 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan
Compliance with Order 01

Dear Mr. King:

Attached please find the updated Work Plan for Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s (“PSE”) 2015
Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”). This is consistent with the Commission’s Order 01 in the
above-referenced dockets. This Order granted PSE’s request to modify the filing date of its 2015
IRP filing, to provide time to base the IRP analysis on an updated load forecast.

The document includes:

e Section I: Anticipated Timeline for Public Participation;

e Section II: Summary of Methods for Assessing Resources; and
e Section III: Outline of Content

Please note the Anticipated Timeline for Public Participation (Appendix A) has been updated to
reflect the new filing date for the 2015 IRP by September 30, 2015, as referenced in Order 01.
The remainder of the document is unchanged from the initial Work Plan filing dated May 29,
2014.

Please contact Phillip Popoff, Manager-Integrated Resource Planning, at (425) 462-3229 with
any questions pertaining to the Work Plan. Please feel free to contact me at (425) 456-2110 if I
can be of any assistance.

Director{ Stafe Regulatory Affairs

Attachment



